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DHS to Perform Beauty and the Beast!!
NOVEMBER 07TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

DHS to Perform Beauty and the Beast!!

Dexter, Missouri - You are invited to attend the Dexter High School musical, Beauty and
the Beast!  

Their performances are Wednesday, November 15th - Saturday, November 18th
beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the Dexter High School auditorium.

"You will laugh, you will cry, and you will definitely be entertained by these incredible
students," commented Jamie Sepulvado, DHS Choir Director.  "You can purchase your
tickets at the door!"

Seating begins at 6:30 p.m. each night.  Tickets are $6.00 for adults and $4.00 for
students, with children 5 and under are free.

"You don't want to miss out on this great show!"
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